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Charles V. Barry
Secretary of Public Safety
Executive Office of Public Safety
One Ashburton Place
Boston, MA 02108

Dear Mr. Barry:
'

This letter forwards a copy of transcripts of the oral statements made during
the public meetings held by NRC on February 18, 1988, in Plymouth,
Massachusetts, to receive public coments on the Pilgrim Nuclear Power Station
Restart Plan. Also enclosed are copies of the written coments submitted
during the meetings, as well as all coments received by mail during the
announced coment period.

This material is providea for your information and review. Copies of this
material have also been sent to the Boards of Selectmen and the public
libraries within the Emergency Planning Zone, which had previously received
copies of the Restart Plan, for public review.

The public coments are currently under NRC staff review. As previously
announced, the NRC will hold another public meeting to discuss our disposition
of the coments. We have tentatively scheduled this meeting for early May. !

We will announce the details of this meeting when they have oeen finalized. |If you wish to participate in this meeting, please contact Marie Miller at
(215) 337-5246.

Thank you for your cooperation on this matter.

Sincerely,

( .

1111am T. Russell
Regional Administrator

lEnclosures: As stated
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